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We had an energetic start to our week with Ricky’s Dance. Early Years 
and Year 1 thoroughly enjoyed their sessions and have now entered their 
routine into the virtual dance competition. We eagerly await the results! 
 
Our new topics are well underway—Celebrations in EYFS,  a comparison 
of London and New Delhi in Years 1 and 2, Eastern Europe in Years 3 
and 4 and Mountains in Year 5 and 6.  They all have a geography focus 
this half term. You should have received your knowledge organisers this 
week, so that you can support your child at home. 
 
Thank you to those of you who have logged on to Class Dojo as request-
ed in last week’s newsletter.  We still have a number of families that 
haven’t. Please do log on and we can then help with any issues well in 
advance of any isolation periods we could face in the coming weeks. 
 
We are finalising the details for our whole school Clapham tea towel. 
More information will follow shortly. 
 
Year 6 have prepared their class assembly for you to enjoy. You can 
view it at: https://youtu.be/e5OWtPvPr2E  

Heads Up DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 27th Nov Silly Hat/Hair Accessory 
Day 

Reading 

Year % 

R 100 

1 100 

2 100 

3 97 

4 100 

5 100 

6 100 

Break the Rules Day 

Last Friday, we had quite an extraordi-
nary day! It was Break the Rules Day. 
There were a set of rules that you could 
break, but you got fined 50p for every 
rule you broke. Many people enjoyed 
breaking the rules because you could ba-
sically do whatever you wanted. 

Some of the rules 
were: 
- Have crisps for 
snack 
- Have juice instead 
of water 
- Wear face paint 
- Wear fake tattoos 
- Have a crazy hair-
style 
- Choose where you sit 

We raised an amazing £519! 

Thank you very much to everyone who 
took part. 
By CTCN Reporter Arthur B 

Diwali Celebrations 

Early Years have begun to learn about the Hindu Festival of Light called 
Diwali. They have used character puppets to help them to retell the story 
of Rama and Sita, and to sequence the events accurately.  

On Wednesday, they 
dressed up for a morn-
ing of Diwali dance 
workshops.  You can 
see their wonderful 
dancing on Twitter.
(@ClapahmTerrace1). 

They have also been 
making Diwali lamps 
from clay. 

Silly Hat/Hair Accessory Day 

Wear a silly hat or hair accessory on Friday 27th November 
and donate a luxury item (e.g. bottle of 
wine, special biscuits) suitable for a Christ-
mas hamper. The HSA will create Christmas 
hampers from the donations and parents will have the 
chance to win one in a raffle! 

https://youtu.be/e5OWtPvPr2E


ROCKETS BREAKFAST AND AFTERSCHOOL CLUB 

Open Monday—Friday term time only 
8.00am—8.45am (Breakfast Club) and 3.15pm-6pm (Afterschool Club) 

Morning session £3.50 

Afternoon session £3.60 until 4pm, £6.90 until 5pm or £8.60 until 6pm 

Place are available on all days 

Ring 01926 423404 or email rocketsooscltd@hotmail.co.uk 

Deli Bag Menu Week 2 

Monday 
Country Bake Burger (Veggie) in a Bun 
Cheese Soft Bap 

Tuesday 
Hot Dog 
Vegetarian — Veggie Hot Dog 
Roast Chicken Wrap 

Wednesday 
Chicken Fillet Wrap 
Vegetarian — Quorn Fillet Wrap 
Ham Soft Bap 

Thursday 
Meatball Sub 
Vegetarian — Quorn Ball Sub 
Tuna Mayo Sandwich 

Friday 
Fish and Chips 
Vegetarian — Veggie Fingers and Chips 
Cheese Soft Bap 

EVERY DAY: 
Jacket Potato  - Plain or with Cheese 

How to get in touch 
Clapham Terrace Primary School 
Clapham Terrace 
Leamington Spa 
CV31 1HZ 
 
Telephone:  01926 423404 
Email:  admin2312@welearn365.com 
Website: www.claphamterrace.info 

Dinner Money 
The cost of dinner per day is £2.25, £11.25 a week. 

Please ensure that all cash payments come in on a Monday in a named, sealed 
envelope. 

Cheques should be made payable to: Clapham Terrace Primary School WCC.  
You can also pay via SIMS Pay online. Contact the office if you require an acti-
vation code to register. 

Remembrance Day 
On Wednesday 11th November, we held a 
minute’s silence to commemorate those who 
died in battle. We also made poppies to dis-
play in the windows of every classroom, so 
have a look when you pick your child! 

By CTCN Reporter Daisy  

Letters sent out: 
Transition questionnaire to EYFS 
Knowledge Organiser to EYFS 

Emails sent out: 
Clapham Terrace tea towel info to all years 

Knowledge Organisers to Years 1-6 

Environmental Eco-activists Assembly 

On Monday, Mrs. Fairhurst presented an assembly about how we should 
save the environment and use less electricity. For example, switching off 
the light when you leave a room, shutting down the computer when not in 
use and trying to use the shower instead of having a bath. We should do 
this because in order to create electricity, fossil fuels need to be burned 
and eventually they’re going to run out. That’s why we’re going to have a 
fortnight of saving electricity – it’s going to make a big difference for the 
planet. We can also make green electricity by putting up solar panels on 
our roof. And how about getting an electric car? 
By CTCN Reporters Shreeya and Hannah 

There are children in school who have severe nut allergies 
(including peanuts) 

No food produce containing nuts is permitted in school 

Eastern Europe 

Year 3 & 4’s new topic is Eastern Europe. They have created flags, learnt 
some Polish (thank you to Liwia!) 
and produced some wonderful 
drawings of St Basil’s in Red 
Square. 


